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SEPTEMBER NEWS
Hello Classified Professionals and
welcome to September. Although
Fall officially begins September
22nd, the Fall semester is in full gear
and everyone is busy helping
students navigate their classes,
financial aid, counseling, transfer,
etc. 
With that being said, we would like
to invite you to our first Classified
Senate meeting of the fall semester:

When: Tuesday, September 13, 2022
             11:00 AM - 12:30 PM
Where: PAB Conference Center

WOMEN'S SOFTBALL

Your Condors Softball Team
needs your help!

Every year, the OC Athletic
Department works with its
teams to raise funds to cover
costs not covered by the
annual athletic budget. If you
are able to donate, please
follow the link below:

Condor Donation Link

SHOUT-OUTS
Dr. Edwards would like to shout-out Connie Campos.
"She is an amazing human being and has been my
saving grace this month as I become acquainted with
the duties of the Dean position. She knows what I am
thinking before I am thinking it. Thank you, Connie, for
being you!! Much more chocolate to come!"
   

Second shout-out this month goes to Katie Peña. Katie
continuously goes above and beyond to ensure the
welfare of her students and staff. She always thinks of
new ways to enrich the lives of those around her.

These shout-outs truly show we have amazing
classified staff that are willing to go out of their ways
for others. If you have anyone you would like to
recognize, please do so here: Newsletter Form

WELCOME
Welcome to
Oxnard College's
newest employees!

Samantha Chavarry

Ashley Foster
Senior Accounting
Technician - 
Fiscal Services

Administrative
Assistant - 
Public Safety

September 2022

Erika Cabral
Child Development
Assistant -
CDC

Beatriz Ortiz
Program Coordinator - 
PACE

https://oxnardcollegefoundation.crowdchange.co/26792/team/34968
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=a4qLu5knNE-_koX4GbwAby_nAD_hrpFAsdoWDUiZZhxUQVc0NzhPS1k4MlJUMktHOFZWQUNaTlJESiQlQCN0PWcu


FACULTY VS. CLASSIFIED SOFTBALL GAME
Our faculty and classified professionals went head-to-head once again
during the All College Day's Faculty vs. Classified Softball Game. 
As always, our team came and gave it their all. Classified won in 2017,
2018, 2019, and 2021. Due to COVID-19, there was no game in 2020. After
so many wins, we are sad to say that we lost 9-8; however, we will get
our title back next year. Enjoy the amazing pictures Jesus Rodriguez took
of our team on the field.



The University Transfer Fair was held on Tuesday, August 30, 2022 outside of the Student Services
Building. This was a wonderful opportunity for students to meet with representatives from various

universities to learn about their programs, campus life, application deadlines, etc. 
The event was well attended, thank you to all the classified professionals that helped make this event a

possibility for our students. 

OC EXPO
The OC Expo was held on Wednesday, August 31st from 10:00AM - 1:00PM.
Students had the opportunity to learn about clubs and services at OC.
There was representation from our Student Services departments,
programs and clubs. Those in attendance were also able to enjoy free
food! Thank you to those classified professionals that made it possible. 

ARE YOUR STUDENTS INTERESTED IN STEM
INTERNSHIPS?

The Career Center is happy to announce they will
be having a Navy Internship Presentation on Friday,
September 23 from 9:00AM - 11:00AM.
This event will be offered in-person in AA-101 and
virtually via Teams.
Please share the flyer with your students if
interested.



The 2022-2023 PDC Application Form is now
available for Fall and Spring Travel through the
applications link below:
     July 1 - Dec. 31, 2022: Fall Applications Form
     Jan. 1 - June 30, 2023: Spring Application Form

Classified Due Dates are rolling, they are due 2
weeks prior to each PDC meeting:
               Sept. 19, 2022         Jan. 23, 2023
               Oct. 24, 2022          Feb. 20, 2023
               Nov. 21, 2022           March 20, 2023

If you have any questions, you can reach out to the PDC
Chairs, Amparo Medina, Leah Alarcon, or Catalina Yang

The following Professional Opportunities are available:
   Drupal Website Training - September 14, 2022
   HACU's 36th Annual Conference - October 8-10, 2022 (San Diego)
   COLEGAS Conference - November 2-4, 2022 (Long Beach)
   2022 League Annual Convention - November 17-19, 2022 (SFO)
   Basic Needs Summit - December 9, 2022 (San Bernardino Valley College)
   2023 Asilomar Leadership Skills Seminar - February 14-17, 2023 (Pacific Grove)
   15th Annual AHSIE Best Practices Conference - March 12-15, 2023 (SFO)

NEWSLETTER SUBMISSION FORM
If there are any events going on in your department next month, any deadlines coming
up, you'd like to submit a shout-out or any information you'd like shared, please fill out
the newsletter form linked below. The idea behind our newsletter is to keep everyone
informed of what goes on around campus so we can better inform our students.

Newsletter Submission Form



If you have any questions, you can contact Berenice Rodriguez at brodriguez@vcccd.edu.

PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT OPPORTUNITIES

Our See's Candy Storefront is
now open with many
Halloween Sweets. You can
order from the website and
have your order delivered
directly to your home or your
chosen address. 
Please remember all funds
raised go directly back into
our Classified Fund, which
we use to for student
scholarships and our events. 






This year, Michael Myers and
friends will deliver Candy
Grams in October. Please
keep an eye out for that
information. 

Fall Fundraising

Order here!

ONE WAY LIBRARY!

The Library/Learning Resource folk are creating
a "one way library" in their lobby. They are
accepting books, DVD's magazines and similar
items that you have read and are ready to pass
on. The idea is to create a movement similar to
the Little Free Library. They are looking for fiction,
mysteries, adventures, police procedurals,
offbeat non-fiction titles, movies, children
books, etc. 
They are hoping to share this library with fellow
employees and students. You can stop by
regularly and take something that is new to you. 

We would like to thank the Classified Library
Staff for their hard work on this endeavor. We
hope it is a successful one.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=a4qLu5knNE-_koX4GbwAb0rouWsAcqZJkXh28xKPWmJUNUlTTUNBT0pNSjhLNTY0TUZCS1hMSFFZNC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=a4qLu5knNE-_koX4GbwAb0rouWsAcqZJkXh28xKPWmJUMDI5SlhVUlcyN0RYREFXMDJVNzcwWVZaOC4u
https://forms.office.com/r/3AGEtvC0Lv
https://forms.office.com/r/3AGEtvC0Lv
https://www.hacu.net/hacu/Registration_AC.asp
https://ncchc.360alumni.com/index.php/events/view/9518
https://ccleague.org/event-calendar/2022-annual-convention#general-info
https://ccleague.org/event-calendar/2022-basic-needs-summit#general-info-
https://ccleague.org/event-calendar/2022-basic-needs-summit#general-info-
https://ccleague.org/event-calendar/2023-asilomar-leadership-skills-seminar
https://ahsie.org/events-1/ahsie-15th-annual-best-practices-conference
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=a4qLu5knNE-_koX4GbwAby_nAD_hrpFAsdoWDUiZZhxUQVc0NzhPS1k4MlJUMktHOFZWQUNaTlJESiQlQCN0PWcu
https://www.yumraising.com/secure/oxnardc_winter2/amaabu2496/candy

